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THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY Cfl ~ ~ -

CINCINN AT1, OHIO 45201

April 21, 1983

Docket No. 50-358

Mr. Harold Denton, Director 4'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION -
UNIT 1 - NRC CORRESPONDENCE

Effective April 21, 1983, all correspondence from
the NRC which in the past has been directed to the attention
of Mr. E. A. Borgmann, Senior Vice President, should hence-
forth be directed to Mr. J. Williams, Jr., Senior Vice
President. Please have all NRC Service Lists revised to
reflect the above change.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

By
J D. FLYNN, Manager
Licensing and Environmental
Affairs Department

JDF: dew
cc: Darrell Eisenhut, Director

B. J. Youngblood, Branch Chief
L. L. Kintner, Lic. Project Manager
E. A. Borgmann
J. Williams, Jr.
J. A. Vennemann
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